ltem 1 Attachment

March 3, 2022 E-Mail from H. C. D. to Housing Consultant, Karen Warner

On Thursday, March 3, 2022, 02:03:37 PM PST, Divya Sen <divya.sen@hcd.ca.gov> wrote:

Hi Karen,
The proposed revisions is acceptable in our informal review.
Thank you,

Divya

From: Karen Warner <kwarnerassoc@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 2, 2022 1:09 PM

To: Divya Sen <Divya.Sen@hcd.ca.gov>; Coy, Melinda@HCD <Melinda.Coy@hcd.ca.gov>

Cc: Tom M Bartlett <tbartlett@cityofcalabasas.com>; Michael Klein <mklein@cityofcalabasas.com>
Subject: Calabasas Housing Element Revisions - Request for Informal Review

Good afternoon Divya and Melinda,

We have completed our proposed revisions to the adopted Calabasas Housing Element, attached in
redline format. Also attached is a mark-up of HCDs 1/24/22 comment letter with page numbers
referencing where each comment is addressed in the Element.

Given the focused nature of these revisions and per our prior conversation, we are requesting an
informal review to ensure the Element is in statutory compliance prior to readoption by City Council. If
you can let us know your estimated time frame to complete your review, that would be helpful.

Thank you for your assistance.

Regards,

Karen Warner, AICP
Housing Consultant
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